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Dear Families and Friends, 

 

The 2017 National Ocean Challenge Program is open for registration, and space will be limited for this 

world class experience. Whether you choose to come as a first timer, or to continue your training as a boat 

captain or leader in the Ocean Providence, NOCP Kodiak, Alaska affords an experience like no other. 

 

Take a look carefully throughout the website to understand program changes as well as videos and photos 

from past years. Then, be sure and share with anyone who you think might benefit or wish to know about 

this extraordinary opportunity. This year's program is nearly 100% 2nd generation created and operated 

with many experienced 1st generation on hand to support in key roles. 

 

Make your 2017 summer special; sign up now, get your plane tickets and get to the Emerald Isle of 

Kodiak, Alaska to inherit True Parent's "Alaska Spirit". 

 

If you have questions of any kind, simply contact members of the staff as show on the website. 

 

www,oceanchallenge,org/apply-now.html 

 

Thank you for your patience! 

 

Naria Garrder 

naria.gaarder@ gmail,com 

 

 


